
Week of September 23, 2019

, 

The Brothers Grimm hit the stage with 
an epic fairy tale about wishes, family 
and the choices we make.
The story follows a Baker and his wife, 
who wish to have a child; Cinderella, 
who wishes to attend the King's Festival; 
and Jack, who wishes his cow would 
give milk. When the Baker and his wife 
learn that they cannot have a child 
because of a Witch's curse, the two set 
off on a journey to break the curse. 
Everyone's wish is granted, but the 
consequences of their actions return to 
haunt them later with disastrous results.

Tickets go on sale October 1st at:
https://red.vendini.com/ticket-software.html?t=tix&e=48935318f5d21131154b43c93ea5ee34

On Friday, September 20th, 
students from Pike High School 
joined our friends on the Robin 
Run Retirement Village’s Green 
Team to participate in an 
intergenerational 
demonstration for the Youth 
Global Climate Strike.  

Do you have wonderful Pike 
news to share? Send it to 
sdorsey@pike.k12.in.us

Courtesy of @PikeEnvironment

https://red.vendini.com/ticket-software.html?t=tix&e=48935318f5d21131154b43c93ea5ee34
mailto:sdorsey@pike.k12.in.us
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We would like to sincerely thank everyone who joined us in our weeklong celebration of Pike Pride, 
Tradition & Excellence. Our 2019 was bigger and better than ever thanks to you!

Courtesy of Tracy Swinton

#PIKEFAMILY The Indianapolis Colts and the 
Indiana Dairy Association 
presented our district with a 
$10,000 Hometown Grant on 
Sunday. We received the grant, 
which will support our wellness 
initiatives, in recognition of our 
efforts to provide every Pike 
student with a free breakfast.

This week, eighth graders from Guion 
Creek, Lincoln, and New Augusta 
Public Academy North visited JA 
JobSpark. While there, our students 
learned about career opportunities 
in eight industries, Advanced 
Manufacturing/Engineering, 
Agriculture and Natural Resources, 
Architecture & Constructing, 
Business & Finance, Government, 
Law & Public Service, Health & Life 
Sciences, Hospitality & Tourism, and 
Technology, via hand-on exploration 
and activities. 


